
From: Foster, Grant
To: Verbick, Jim
Cc: Rummel, Marsha
Subject: Re: Change of Premises and Conditions Application for June ALRC Meeting
Date: Monday, June 17, 2019 9:21:11 AM

​Hi, Jim.

Yes, thanks. Lake Edge Seafood also presented their plan to the Lake Edge Neighborhood
Association and the association is in support of that request as am I. Can you relay this to
commission members?

On Monday is the Garver/Underground meeting, which feels more controversial. I have heard
some initial concerns from neighbors that live across the creek and I look forward to Monday's
meeting to get more information.

I will send you feedback on that one as well following Monday's meeting as I will not be able
to attend ALRC. Copying Marsha here regarding Garver.

Grant Foster
District 15 Alder
Madison Common Council
608-285-2519

https://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district15/blog/




